
 

  
 10th May 2022 

 
 

AWF Member Federations  
 
Dear President,  
Dear General Secretary, 
 
Regarding the 19th Asian Games at Hangzhou, we received the OCA letter stated that OCA Executive 
Board decided to postpone the 19th Asian Games which planned to be held in September. The new 
dates will inform members later once it finalized, kindly find details in the attached letter. 

For your information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
   
         

 
Mrs. Boossaba Yodbangtoey 
AWF General Secretary 

 
 


